
 

 

Dear Parent / Legal Guardian, 

The Logan City Council Immunisation team recently visited our school to 

provide vaccinations to the Year 7 & 10 students as part of the Queensland 

School Immunisation Program.  

Missed vaccinations 

If your child missed their vaccinations at school, they are still able to receive 

them for free at any of Logan City Council’s community clinics. For clinic 

locations and to book an appointment, please visit 

logan.qld.gov.au/community-immunisation-clinics  

If your child has received these vaccines elsewhere or you do not want them 

to be vaccinated at school, please contact the Immunisation team on 3412 

3412 or email us at immunisation@logan.qld.gov.au so that we can update 

our records. 

Provide your feedback 

Logan City Council would love hear your thoughts on the new online consent 

process - click the link to complete the feedback form 
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